
Important End of Quarter Reminders 

 
Arts Student Affairs 
Fri 12/11/2020 8:00 AM 
To: Claire Trevor School of the Arts-Undergrad Students, Sender Custom Email List <zotmail@uci.edu> 

 
Dear Students, 
 
Here are some important reminders as we finish the fall quarter: 
 
Arts Student Affairs Office Hours & Campus Closure: 
 
Our team will be available next week via Arts Chat, walk-ins, and appointments. Winter Recess is 
from December 21st - January 3rd. Please note that campus administrative offices will be closed 
during Winter Recess and our team will not be available after December 18th. We will review any 
emails sent over the break on January 4, 2021. 
 
Fee Payment Deadline: 
 
Be sure to pay your fees before the deadline - 5 PM on December 15th - to avoid being dropped from 
all of your winter courses. 
 
Unit Increase Requests: 
 
If you would like to request a unit increase (above 20 units) for Winter, please fill out our Unit 
Increase Survey. The unit cap will automatically increase to 20 units for all students at noon on 
December 18th. Please note that requests will be granted for those with a minimum 3.0 GPA on 
December 18th. New students will need to wait until the beginning of January as we will need to see 
fall grades. 
 
Winter Involvement Fair:  
 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=6f4a4fae-3c12-4852-b11f-3a0ee1e2ccd3&ZotMailId=qXAEyahjfZod5zJRmSVdWQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=36268e03-acb9-47fd-9db9-80633604836b&ZotMailId=g+DAa/gzUuQnewliaxMi3w==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=36268e03-acb9-47fd-9db9-80633604836b&ZotMailId=g+DAa/gzUuQnewliaxMi3w==


  

Event Details 

Date: Winter Quarter 2021 Week 1, January 6-8 2021 

Location: campusgroups.uci.edu 

Time: Platform open 72 hours 

 

Didn't get a chance to attend the Fall Anteater Involvement Fair or the Fall Mid-Quarter Fair? No 

worries! The Office of Campus Organizations and Volunteer Programs will be hosting the Virtual 

Winter Anteater Involvement Fair week 1 of Winter Quarter from January 6 - January 8. This event 

will host a variety of registered campus organizations (RCOs) and UCI Departments. Participating 

groups will be able to hold virtual live sessions, recruit members, and promote events during the 3-

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=e94e8eff-17e6-4347-af56-a2707b169b84&ZotMailId=yTapnmdqHHICRjOzDVgGMQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=2ce0b8eb-5017-474c-bae5-ab27ac7eec64&ZotMailId=ahGy/ZRrLWIiPUIP35phXA==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=2ce0b8eb-5017-474c-bae5-ab27ac7eec64&ZotMailId=ahGy/ZRrLWIiPUIP35phXA==


day virtual fair event. Please email campusorgs@uci.edu for any inquiries. 

 

Good luck on finals! We wish you a safe and restful holiday! 

  

Warmest regards, 

The Arts Student Affairs Team 

Claire Trevor School of the Arts 

University of California, Irvine 

e: artscounselor@uci.edu  

appts: https://appointments.web.uci.edu/  

arts chat: http://alivech.at/54tyv3 

w: www.arts.uci.edu/students |fb: www.facebook.com/CTSAStudentAffairs  

 

https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=24fa06ed-766c-4a7f-a1ab-aafb3a9a29e8&ZotMailId=VTaDfXztbKIn7PXOVFqJpA==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=80269c67-87e0-4d90-bc66-6da32305de59&ZotMailId=4vHiyclCaMtdrPxLcNWAzQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=211e344e-96ee-4a90-8a64-fafe92190539&ZotMailId=ZgqaE2vzHca5EyWXrEqOdQ==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=e7bcf280-5e8f-440c-9c1e-c0b64d141433&ZotMailId=E1oNBt0pl13l1z26MvwiXw==
https://zotmail.oit.uci.edu/ClickMessage.aspx?LinkId=dddf4e50-7ae7-42c3-9a47-526587ff14f0&ZotMailId=YnlerYa1XWmhWBPe4tc7ng==
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